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SEEKING STEAM AMBASSADORS 
Looking for ways to contribute to the Best community, follow your passions, enhance your resume, network 

with the SFU community? Be a STEAM Ambassador! 

Steam Ambassadors are district representatives who will receive “professional development” in valuable 
STEAM skills and projects, then will participate in a school-based “Sustainability” project. 

STEAM Ambassadors are students who want to further develop the following traits: 
• Interest/passion for STEAM  

• Effective public speaking and collaboration skills 

• Diversity and equity values 

Please see Ms Royle in the LLC or Ms Lee in Room 113 to sign up or gather more information. 
 

TONIGHT - CALLING ALL GRADE 11 PARENTS 
The next meeting of the planning committee for the Grade 11 Parent Dinner Dance will be held on 

 Wednesday, Nov 1st @ 7pm in the school library.  Please join us and see how you can help with this fun, social 
parent event which is planned for Saturday March 9th, 2024. 

 
LITERACY/NUMERACY ASSESSMENTS  

TOMORROW - Numeracy 10/Literacy 10 Provincial Assessments – Thursday, November 2nd 
Any grade 11 or 12 students who have not yet written the Literacy 10 or Numeracy 10 assessments have been 

registered to write on THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 2ND at 8:15am. Students will be excused from their periods 1 
and 2 classes, and it is your responsibility to catch up on classroom work you miss that day.  

Room allocations are now posted in the front lobby.  
If you cannot locate your name, please come to the office and speak to Ms. Thibault. 

 
Literacy 12 Provincial Assessment – Friday, November 3RD 

All grade 12 students enrolled in English 12 this semester have been registered to write the Literacy 12 
Provincial assessment on FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 3rd at 8:15am. Students will be excused from their period 1 and 
2 classes and are required to be at school 15 minutes prior to the exam start time; please plan accordingly to 
ensure that you arrive at 8am. Room allocations are now posted in the front lobby. If you cannot locate your 

name, please come to the office and speak to Ms. Thibault. 
 

TOMORROW - POST SECONDARY INSTITUTION DAY 
This year our annual Post-Secondary Institutions (PSI) Day will be on Thursday, November 2nd  during  

Blocks 1 & 2. There will be 15 PSI’s presenting at Best and all Grade 11, and 12 students are required to 
attend.  Please go to your Period 1 class for attendance.  

If you have a Block 1 spare, please be in the gym at 8:30am. 
 

PAC MEETNG 
Parents, all are welcome to attend our next PAC meeting on Monday, November 6th. 

The meeting is at 7pm in the school library. 
 

COOKIE SALE 
Students 4 Students Club is hosting a cookie Sale on Tuesday, November 7th  

in the front lobby between blocks 2-5. The price is $1.50 each and proceeds will help support children’s 
Education and Health in Zimbabwe. 

 
GROWING SMILES WINTER PLANT FUNDRAISER 

Charles Best After Grad Winter plant fundraiser is back! Order deadline is November 19th @ 12:00am. 
Pickup is confirmed for December 5th.  For product details, check out the link below: 

https://charlesbestsecondaryaftergrad.growingsmilesfundraising.com  
Thank you for supporting our 2024 Grads! 
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THRIFT SHOP POP-UP 
For a student's Capstone project, they are creating a Thrift Shop fundraiser, in partnership with the Force of 

Nature club, where all proceeds will go to a Ukrainian charity! 
There will be a donation box near the office in the front foyer from November 6th until November 17th with 

specific donations acceptable listed on the box. 
 The event will take place in the foyer from December 4th to 6th. 
Please support this cause by donating, stopping by, or shopping.  

The student and club would greatly appreciate this generous gesture! 
 

GROWING SMILES WINTER PLANT FUNDRAISER 
Charles Best After Grad Winter plant fundraiser is back! Order deadline is November 19th @ 12:00am. 

Pickup is confirmed for December 5th.  For product details, check out the link below: 
https://charlesbestsecondaryaftergrad.growingsmilesfundraising.com  

Thank you for supporting our 2024 Grads! 
 

SAVE THE DATE 
Mr. Sokol’s leadership periods 2 and 3 classes have been corresponding with residents at Lakeshore and 

Madison care homes as pen pals. On Tuesday December 5th after school from 3:30-4:30pm, we are trying to 
get students and teachers to come with us to Madison Care Home to do 5-6 Christmas Carols for the 

residents.  Mr. Major has graciously offered to drive the bus for those that need a ride. If you would like to join 
us, please leave your name with our Youth Worker, Heather Bjornson (hbjornson@sd43.bc.ca).  

 
WORK EXPERIENCE HELP 

PARENTS: Do you work for a community-minded company willing to take on a Work Experience Student? 
Work Experience 12 students are looking for unpaid, career-related experience in the following fields: 

accounting, business, finance, real estate, engineering, construction trades, medicine, dentistry. The goal is 
to arrange a consistent weekly schedule that is mutually agreeable between now and Jan. 15, 2024. Work 

experience sponsorship is easy and facilitated by the teacher. Please contact Kumi Abercrombie by email for 
more information: kabercrombie@sd43.bc.ca. Thank you for your involvement and dedication to our students! 
 

*UDPATED CONTACT INFO. ADDED - VANCOUVER CANUCKS DISCOUNTED OFFERS 
All Dr. Charles Best students, teachers, faculty and their friend and families are eligible to 

take advantage of discounted offers for Vancouver Canucks games! 
Access these offers through this link and QR code. 

https://fevo-enterprise.com/group/Charlesbest  
This is a great opportunity for you to enjoy Canucks games while supporting the school 

community to fundraise for our Grade 12’s After Grad celebrations. 
Please contact bestaftergrad2024@gmail.com if you have any questions. 

 

CAREER CENTRE NEWS: OPPORTUNITIES FOR ALL STUDENTS 
 
UBC GEERING UP PRESENTS ENGINEERING X ARTS: CHARTING CREATIVITY FOR ALL STUDENTS IN GR. 9 TO 12 

At the Engineering x Arts event, there will be various "Arts Hubs" that will study how a particular artistic 
endeavour is strengthened by engineering principles. With mentors coming from an arts, engineering or mixed 

background, you will get to tinker, create or make a micro-art project based on the Arts Hub you choose!  
UBC campus, Sat, November 18th, 10 am – 2 pm. Register for free. 

 

POST SECONDARY EVENTS  
 

TODAY - UNIVERSITY INFO SESSIONS AT BEST 
Students in grade 11 and 12 who are exploring their post-secondary options, please mark your calendar. 

Recruiter visits are a wonderful opportunity to get a first idea of a specific school and to get your questions 
answered. All events will take place in the library. 

• University of Waterloo, Nov 1, 3.15 pm 

• University of Guelph, Nov 8, school foyer, 3-3.45 pm 
 

UBC ENGINEERING OPEN HOUSE 
Discover your future at one of Canada’s top engineering schools. Explore all that UBC Engineering has to offer 
through in-person booths and demonstrations. Learn about UBC’s 14 engineering programs by chatting with 

professors, students and advisors, student life, co-op and other work experience.  
UBC Vancouver Campus, Sat, November 4th, 10 am – 2 pm. Register here. 

 
SFU FACULTY SHOWCASE 

On November 18, 10.30 am – 1.30 pm, high school students are invited to SFU’s Surrey campus. Attend 
presentations from the Beedie School of Business, Faculty of Applied Sciences, Faculty of Arts and Social 

Sciences and Faculty of Communication, Art and Technology. Check out student projects and tour the campus. 
Register now for a chance to win a door prize. 
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GRADE 12’S 
**WATCH THIS SPACE FOR MORE INFORMATION COMING SOON** 

 

SCHOLARSHIP INFORMATION  
**WATCH THIS SPACE FOR MORE INFORMATION COMING SOON** 

 
 

ATHLETICS 
 

SENIOR BOYS SOCCER RESULTS 
Our Fraser Valley Championship quarter final game is in the books and our Senior Boys soundly 

defeated Burnaby Central 3-0.  The boys performed well, and we are very content with their team play and 
solid structure defensively.  Thank you to all of you who are helping support the boys and to those who are 

coming out to cheer them on as well.  We really appreciate your time and support, as it does make a 
difference.  Our next game is the Fraser Valley Championship Semi-final game against Port Moody at Best field 

on Thursday, November 2nd at 3:00 pm. 
 

WRESTLING 
Calling all wrestlers! Anyone interested in wrestling this year, please come to room 210 for a quick meeting on 
Tuesday November 7th. Our first practice will be Thursday November 9th. EVERYONE welcome. No experience, 

little experience, or lots of experience…just come join this dynamic team! 
Practices Mondays, Tuesdays, and Thursdays at 3:30 in the small gym 

 
TOMORROW - VOLLEYBALL SENIORS NIGHT 

Come out to the Senior Girls and Boys final home match of the season as we celebrate our graduating players!  
Thursday, November 2nd in the large gym.  Girls play at 7:30pm, Boys play at 6:00pm. 

 
TOMORROW - GRADE 9 GIRLS VOLLEYBALL 

The team takes on Pinetree Secondary at home on Thursday, November 2nd after school.  
 

JUNIOR GIRLS/BOYS VOLLEYBALL 
District playdowns run from Wednesday, November 1st-Friday, November 3rd. 

Boys travel to Pinetree Secondary on Thursday, Nov. 2 at 6:00pm. 
Girls travel to Archbishop Carney Secondary also on Thursday at 6:00pm. 

Good luck to all! 
 

CROSS COUNTRY PROVINCIALS 
These are taking place on Saturday, November 4th at Crescent Park in Surrey. 

Good luck runners! 
 

FIELD LACROSSE TRYOUTS 
First try-out is Friday, November 3rd at 3:30pm.  Please sign up with Mr. Jovanovic in portable #1. 

Players must have their own gear, stick, and wear a helmet to be on the field.  
We will have 2 teams: Junior and a Senior team.  

We are looking for goalies. The season runs from November to the first week of March. 
 

 


